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MASS TIMES PARISH OFFICE HOURS  PARISH OFFICE  
Sunday  9 AM, 11 AM, 7 PM Monday-Thursday   9 AM – 4 PM  &  Friday   9 AM – 1PM 2104 Garnet Street 
Tuesday-Friday 9 AM Closed: Saturdays, Sundays and Holidays Regina, SK S4T 6Y5 
Saturday  9 AM Email: holyrosary@myaccess.ca Tel:  306-565-0909 
CONFESSIONS Website: www.holyrosaryregina.ca Fax: 306-522-6526 
Saturday  8 AM or by appointment FB: www.facebook.com/HolyRosaryReginaSK Hall: 306-525-5595 
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 SEPTEMBER 19, 2021 

25TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

 

“If anyone wishes to be first, he shall be the last of all and the servant of all.”  

Mark 9:35 

Jesus teaches us that we are called to love one another.  Love involves sacrifice.  Sacrifice is a word 

that many of us don’t like to hear.  We think it means that we must give up something that we want.  

However, the literal meaning of sacrifice is “to make holy,” from the words “sacer” = sacred and 

“facere” = to make.   In other words, we make our lives holy by sharing our gifts in the service of 

God. 

MASS INTENTIONS   

Fr. Dan celebrates Mass and fulfils your request for the repose of souls of the dearly departed and 

special intentions of the living or in thanksgiving. Call the parish office for Mass offerings. 

 

Schedule of Masses and Devotion  

Tuesday-Saturday   

8:00 A.M. – Rosary and Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
(On Saturday - there’s confession after the exposition of the Blessed Sacrament) 
9:00 A.M. – Mass  
 

Sunday       

9:00 A.M., 11:00 A.M., & 7:00 P.M.  – Masses  

 

Sun Sep 19 MASSES 9 AM, 11 AM, 7 PM REQUESTED BY 

9 AM Mass   Missa Pro Populo (Mass for the People) 

 Jayce Villanueva Ivy Mauricio 

11 AM Mass  Rommel Alvarez Adolfo & Eleanor Alvarez 

7 PM Mass  Tito Piezas, Jr. Lina & Ben Hernando 

Mon Sep 20 No Mass  

Tue Sep 21 9 AM Mass Special Intentions of Sarah Konecsni  

Wed Sep 22 9 AM Mass In Thanksgiving  Christopher Zatylny  

 Claire LaCree Ashmore Carol Vrkljan 

Thu Sep 23 9 AM Mass  Erlinda Piezas Torralba Piezas Family 

 Ted Hyles Kay Luttmer 

Fri Sep 24 9 AM Mass     Holy Souls in Purgatory  

Sat Sep 25 9 AM Mass     Raymond Joubert  



 

September 19, 2021                    25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Readings: Wisdom 2:12, 17-20 Psalm 54  James 3:16-4:3 Mark 9:30-37 

Lectors:  9 a.m.  Jim Nichols Cantors: 9 a.m. Joan Pratchler 

              11 a.m. Adrianna Marella-Wolfe               11 a.m. Angela Montano 

                7 p.m. Jeanette “Jet” Trapane New Director of Music:  Evanne Wilhelm          

Sunday Choir 7 PM Mass:  The Voice Choir Organist:  Barbara Zerr      Scholar: Jessy Stroeder 
 

Psalm 54:  The Lord upholds my life. 
 

Mandatory Masking in Parishes 

As the COVID infection rate rises in Saskatchewan, the Government announced new public health 

orders. You can find all of these details on the government website at Public Health Measures 

The details affecting places of worship are as follows: 

Mandatory mask order: 

Effective, Friday, September 17, masks must be worn in every indoor public space. This means that 

places of worship will need to ensure that all attending are wearing masks. 

Masking exemptions can be found on the Public Health Order. The following would apply in places of 

worship: 

4(c)(i) Individuals aged two and under; 

4(c)(ii) Individuals aged three to twelve who are not reasonably able to wear a face covering; 

4(c)(iii) Subject to subsection (g), individuals who, in the determination of a health professional, are 

unable to wear a face covering due to a particular medical condition and have received written 

confirmation of same in accordance with subsection (f); 

4(c)(iv) Individuals who, due to cognitive impairment, an intellectual disability, or a severe mental 

health condition, are unable to understand the requirement; 

4(c)(vi) Individuals who are leading a service, ceremony, or other public event while speaking from a 

podium, lectern, platform, stage, desk or other standing or seating area dedicated to speaking, but 

only when the individual can maintain a distance of three metres from other individuals; 

4(c)(vii) Individuals playing a woodwind, brass, or other instrument operated by breath, but only if 

they can maintain a distance of three metres from other individuals, as measured from the mouth or 

opening/bell end of the instrument, whichever is closest, to another individual while playing; 

Individuals may remove their mask briefly in order to consume the eucharist. 

Proof of vaccination: 

Places of worship are exempt from the proof of vaccination policy. 

In summary: 

Please continue to be cautious and prudent. Encourage regular hand sanitizing. Physical distancing 

is not required but is encouraged. Physical touching (shaking hands, hugging, etc...) is discouraged. 

There are no indications yet whether there will be limits on serving food or beverages in places of 

worship. 

If you have questions, please contact Lisa Polk or Fr. Brian Meredith. (Archdiocese of Regina) 

 

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus/public-health-measures


 

September 17, 2021 

Dear parishioners and visitors, 

We hope this finds you and your loved ones in good health, and enjoying the last days of summer.  It is truly 

heart-warming to see so many in attendance at Sunday Mass, glad to be able to visit with one another in our 

community.   

The flip side to our relief that life seems to have returned to some kind of normalcy is the predicted 4th wave 

of the pandemic with its new variant and the rise of cases in our province.  And as expected, some restrictions 

are back.  We now must keep our masks on in church, and at gatherings in the auditorium.  Uncomfortable 

though it may be, we have to think not just of ourselves but of others. 

On Saturday, September 18, the Regina Symphony Orchestra opens its 2021-2022 season with a concert of 

Chamber music at Holy Rosary Cathedral.   The next event at our venue will be on October 1 and 2, a concert 

featuring our parish's very own Jonathan Craig-Penner on the cello.  His family being long-time parishioners, 

we watched Jonathan growing up, so to speak; we remember him as an altar server, as an Organ Scholar at 

the cathedral and eventually a frequent organist at our Masses. 

On October 9, the concert at the cathedral is the launch of the newly-created Baroque series, designed 

specifically to show-case the cathedral's acoustics. For tickets and more information about its season, please 

look up reginasymphony.com, send an e-mail to info@reginasymphony.com, or call (306) 586 -9555.   The 

symphony orchestra will be performing 10 concerts in the cathedral, from September to April. Opening our 

doors to the RSO has made us an integral part of the city's cultural life, making our church known to so many 

who had never been inside it.  We received many compliments last year about its beautiful architecture and 

awe-inspiring acoustics 

Be aware that masks and proof of vaccinations are required by the RSO for attendance at its concerts, an 

essential policy at the moment, to protect both patrons and musicians. 

Sacramental preparations will resume the first week in October, starting with Reconciliation, and in January 

2022, with First Holy Communion and Confirmation. RCIA instruction will also be offered in the Fall. 

We welcome to our parish and to our Sunday Mass ministry Rev. Scott Lewis, S.J.  Fr. Lewis is a Scripture 

scholar, and was a professor at Regis College in Toronto until his recent retirement.  He will be a sessional 

lecturer in Catholic Studies at Campion College. 

The Arch Regina Congress and Archbishop's Appeal Kickoff Virtual Event will be launched on Saturday, 

September 18.  If you wish to tune in go to: https://www.youtube.com/c/ArchdioceseofRegina/videos 

On September 15, our new Music Director, Evanne Wilhelm, gathered cantors, organists, and singers for an 

evening of "music appreciation", and to re-start choral music at the 11:00 Mass, which had been brought to a 

halt because of the pandemic.  She presented her dynamic vision of music ministry at the cathedral and her 

plans for the coming liturgical year. The first hurdle is recruiting singers for the choir (especially for the tenor 

and bass sections). 

The Community Fridge has been open for a number of months, and is serving a need in our neighbourhood.  

There is constant need of donations of food (fresh, canned, frozen -- but no leftovers or home-made dishes), 

personal care products, baby food, juice, bread and milk. Do keep this community initiative in mind. 

Our Building and Grounds committee have been quite busy installing new bright lights on the outside of the 

cathedral; the lights are left on all night as a safety measure.  Work continues on the windows in the towers, 

https://www.youtube.com/c/ArchdioceseofRegina/videos


 

as well as on drainage issues in the parking lot. The east staircase is now completed; not only is its design 

kind to those with mobility issues, it is also quite aesthetic. 

Once again, thanks to your continuing generosity, and despite a shortfall of $48, 260 to date, we are able to 

"keep the lights on" in the cathedral.  Total parish revenue for September, including $26,257 in offertory 

collection and wage subsidy from the gov't ($3,435), amounted to $36,075.  Year to date receipts is $225,071 

(prorated budget to date is $273,333). 

Wishing you good health and many blessings, 

Rev. Dan Rafael, Rector & Administrator 

Samira McCarthy, Chair, Pastoral Council 

Refugee Sponsorship 

Hazardous Waste pick-up! For a donation, we will come to take your hazardous waste to the drop 

off at the City of Regina. The next drop off is September 25, so we can pick up items until Friday 

September 24. Please call or text Bernadette at (306) 537-4158 for information and to arrange a 

pick-up. 100% of the proceeds will go to our Refugee Sponsorship fund. Allowed items includes 

adhesives, aerosol cans, used engine oil/filters, antifreeze, etc., batteries, oven/toilet/glass/ 

cleaners, corrosives, light bulbs, thermometers, lawn and yard chemicals, solvents, etc. Not allowed 

includes radioactive materials, explosives/firearms, unlabeled material. Check the City of Regina 

Hazardous Waste online for more detail. 

 

Sarcan Drop and Go. We will pick up Sarcan recyclables.  Just call/text Bernadette at (306) 537-

4158 or if you wish to drop them off yourself, the keyword is 'kind welcome'. Thank you! 
 

RCIA & Sacramental Preparation 

Sacramental Preparation registration for Reconciliation, Confirmation and Eucharist will start on 

Thursday, October 28th. Classes will be online thru Zoom. We will keep you posted for the RCIA 

schedule. Anyone interested can contact the parish office at 306-565-0665 or send an email to 

holyrosary@myaccess.ca. 
 

Part-time Caretaker 

Holy Rosary Cathedral is looking for a part-time caretaker. Anyone interested please submit your 

resume to the parish office or email it to holyrosary@myaccess.ca. 

 

HRC now accepts Interac e-transfer 

You can send your donations and mass offerings to us directly. 

Please utilize message portion for transfer details and send to 

holyrosary@myaccess.ca  Your e-donation will be included in your 

annual tax receipt. Thank you for your continuing support of our 

parish. 

 

  

mailto:holyrosary@myaccess.ca
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Development and Peace Fall Education Campaign 

“People & Planet First” 
 

Holy Rosary Cathedral Auditorium 

3125 13th Ave 

Regina SK 

Saturday, September 24th 2021 

6:30 pm  

Are you the Social Justice rep in your Parish? 

Are you interested in finding out about the work Development and Peace does in 

the Global South? 

Would you like to know who benefits from your Share Lent donation? 

Join us on September 24th as we meet with representatives from Development 

and Peace to discuss the Fall campaign 

Call Marian Grady, 306-552-8318 (phone or text) if you have any questions 

We would love to see you there! 



 
PRAYER            

Lord, Jesus.  
We repent of our sins.  
Come into our hearts.  
Wash us clean. You are  
our Lord and Savior. Lead  
us to our heavenly home.  
AMEN. 

   
  

In Loving Memory of 

All CWL Members                  

(deceased) 
by the Holy Rosary CWL 

           In Loving Memory of 

         Francis Edward Craig Penner 
          Oct. 27, 2011 - Oct. 10, 2012 

          The Craig Penner Family 

In Loving Memory of 

Tommy Lucia Phonsavatdy                         

Sept.30, 1916 – Dec. 2, 1998 

by Family 

In Loving Memory of 

Edwin Fesser 
d. Nov. 3, 2015 

Love, Louella & Family 

In Loving Memory of 

Rob Heidt 
Feb.11,1969 – Oct. 3, 2016 

Love, Sarah, Nadia & Family 

                 In Loving Memory of 

                Mariano, Elsie, Nestor, 
              Emma, Shirley & Imelda            
                           RAFAEL    

 

                 
     
            

               In Loving Memory of 

Al Luzny 

Nov. 20, 1928 - May 28, 2012 

                            by Luzny Family 

In Loving Memory of 

Eugene Allan Hoffert 
Dec. 5, 1937- July 14, 2015 

by Louise Hoffert & Family 

 

                 In Loving Memory of 

Alma Luzny 

May 16, 1930 – Oct. 19, 2017 

                            by Luzny Family 

In Loving Memory of 

Trevor Miazga 
 

Love Grandma Alice 

               In Loving Memory of 

         Shirley, Rosa, Vicente, Dulci 
             Concepcion & Fr. Manuel            

                       ESCANLAR    
 

                  

                In Grateful Memory of 
                   Lillian E. & Henry A. 
                            Kutarna 

                            by their Children 
 

                   
                In Grateful Memory of 

             Gerald Frank Grill  
Bernadette Kutarna, Wife                                                                                                        

          

    In Loving Memory of 

Debra Tuchscherer 
    Nov. 17, 1963- Nov. 21, 2020 

                    by Leo & Louise Tuchscherer  
                                  & Families               

 

               In Loving Memory of 

 
 

          

             In Loving & Grateful   
                     Memory of 
                   Ken MacKay 
             June 22, 1937- July 10, 2021 
                The McCarthy Family 

               In Loving Memory of 

               
 

       

               In Loving Memory of 

                    Tito Piezas, Jr. 

            Feb. 16, 1927 – Jul. 22, 2021 

              Harris, Niere, Piezas Family 
 

               In Loving Memory of 

               
 

       

               In Loving Memory of 

                    Gary Frohlick 

                  The Chapple Family 

               In Loving Memory of 

               Bob & Marian Harris 

                   love, Ana & Paige 

               In Loving Memory of 

                 Christina Selinger 

            Apr. 20, 1924 – Jan. 27, 2021 

                          Dove House 

 

               In Loving Memory of 

                Chayce Garchinski 

            May 6, 2004 – March 17, 2021 

                     The Chapple Family 
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“If anyone wishes to be first, he shall be the last of all and the servant 
of all.” Mark 9:35

Jesus teaches us that we are called to love one another.  Love involves 
sacrifice.  Sacrifice is a word that many of us don’t like to hear.  We 
think it means that we must give up something that we want.  However, 
the literal meaning of sacrifice is “to make holy,” from the words “sacer” 
= sacred and “facere” = to make.   In other words, we make our lives 
holy by sharing our gifts in the service of God.

Page One

Archdiocesan Social Justice Commission
The Archdiocesan Social Justice Commission would like to 
invite you to participate in the first steps of a discernment 
process steeped in scripture, prayer, and the Church’s rich 
social teachings. We recognize that parishioners across 
the Archdiocese have strongly held desires and intentions 
for responding to the Spirit’s call. We want to listen to your 
hopes and dreams as we begin a process of engagement, 
consultation, and careful discernment with you. This process 
aims to give you a small taste of what we have to offer you 
in the way or support and resources to help you achieve 
the Spirit’s hopes for your parish/community and to share 
ideas and network with others. We hope to see you there. 
Tuesday, September 21st, 7:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.  Click here 
to Register: https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/arch-congress-
social-justice-workshop-tickets-170064227683

The Archdiocese of Regina Lay Formation Program - 
Mission-Discipleship-Service-Faith
“I see how graduates from the program have become more 
involved in the life of the parish: be it on pastoral council or 
one of the committees such as liturgy or social justice, etc. 
I have witnessed their faith grow from before they entered 
to the time of their graduation and how they become more 
in tune with their faith. In many ways you can see how they 
have fallen in love with the Lord and with his Church.” -  
Fr. Stephen Bill, Christ the King, Regina.
One weekend per month from October until June, Catholics 
who want to know, love and serve Christ more deeply come 
together at Campion College in Regina.  Are you ready to fall 
more deeply in love with Jesus Christ and his Church? 
We are currently accepting applications for our Fall intake. 
For more information on how to register or our COVID-19 
health and safety protocols, please contact our Program 
Coordinator, Deacon Eric Gurash at 306.352.1651 ext 211 or 
email him at egurash@archregina.sk.ca

Young Adult Vigil & Hike
All young adults (19 & up OR 18 and done high school) 
are invited for a “Vigil Night Hike” experience on Sat. Oct 
2nd. We will gather out at Our Lady of Lourdes Grotto near 
Kronau, Sask. We will start at 2:00 in the afternoon and 
end just before midnight. The jam-packed day will include 
catechesis with Bishop Don, Mass, Adoration, small group 
discussions, a hay ride, night hike adventure, wiener roast 
and a praise party under the stars. To register, go to www.
tinyurl.com/oyyam Any questions: contact  
oyyam@archregina.sk.ca

Youth Ministry; What Now!? 
Anyone who cares about young people is invited to join the 
diocesan Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry Offices 
for the workshop “Youth Ministry: What Now!?” Has the 
pandemic forever changed the way we minister to young 
people? The answer is Yes.... and it’s actually an exciting 
thing! We want to hear about your challenges and concerns 
and dreams! And then we will have some thoughts for some 
steps forward that ANYONE can be a part of! 
No registration needed. Just hop on Zoom and join us on 
Sept. 22nd at 7:00 p.m. https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8981600
0751?pwd=L2lqd2JLRTJmSUFodWxmVG5WbVRNdz09

TF262: Catholic Discernment and the 2021 Federal Election 
with Brendan Steven - Part 2
In this part two of two, returning guest Brendan Steven of www.
CatholicConscience.org joins Eric and Brett to discuss the role 
of Catholic voters and the need for deep discernment in the 
upcoming Canadian federal election.
Show Snippet: “I want more Catholics to learn more about 
Catholic Social Teaching, and...how blown away you will be 
about the consequences of Christ’s love for all his people, and 
the way that manifests in how the Church teaches how we live 
in community with one another.”
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/catholic-discernment-and-the-
2021-federal-election-with-brendan-steven-part-2

Season of Creation September 1 - October 4, 2021
Season of Creation Sky Sunday. Father God, help us to 
realize that we live under one sky, breath one air, walk 
the same path of life on this one earth. This fragile planet, 
our tent, our home is your gift to us. Help us to treat it will 
respect, with love as we move toward a Laudato Si’ way of 
living. We offer today a small selfless act. May it ripple and 
generate an attitude of gentleness toward each other and 
our fragile home. (Linda Maddaford) 
To learn more about the Season of Creation, visit 
https://seasonofcreation.org/

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/arch-congress-social-justice-workshop-tickets-170064227683 
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/arch-congress-social-justice-workshop-tickets-170064227683 
http://www.tinyurl.com/oyyam
http://www.tinyurl.com/oyyam
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89816000751?pwd=L2lqd2JLRTJmSUFodWxmVG5WbVRNdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89816000751?pwd=L2lqd2JLRTJmSUFodWxmVG5WbVRNdz09
https://catholicconscience.org/
https://catholicconscience.org/
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/catholic-discernment-and-the-2021-federal-election-with-brendan-ste
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/catholic-discernment-and-the-2021-federal-election-with-brendan-ste
https://seasonofcreation.org/ 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sORNatqt_Gg  
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Virtual Luther Lecture – Religions and the Pandemic: Sobering or Hopeful?
Virtual Luther Lecture - September 27, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.
Dr. Azza Karam, secretary general of Religions for Peace
Religions for Peace works to transform violent conflict, advance human 
development, promote just and harmonious societies, and protect the earth. For 
more information and to register, visit www.luthercollege.edu/luther-lecture If you 
have any questions, please contact Justine Esplen at justine.esplen@uregina.ca

Baptists and Catholics Together?
Webinar, September 22 at 11:00 a.m.CST 
Register for free at https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN__
V8WGBYQT5-c1gCC6M8Zlg
Within the whole church, Baptists and Catholics might seem to be ecclesiological 
and liturgical polar opposites. The two traditions are arguably more dissimilar 
from one another than each is from almost any other Christian tradition.
Yet, as veteran Baptist ecumenist Steven Harmon demonstrates in his 
forthcoming book Baptists, Catholics, and the Whole Church: Partners in the 
Pilgrimage to Unity, they share much in common that can enable them to travel 
together as fellow pilgrims on the journey toward a more visibly united church.
Join Steven and leading Catholic ecumenist Paul Murray as they discuss 
Catholic-Baptist relations and how the Baptist-Catholic encounter can benefit the 
whole Christian community.

Development and Peace Fall Campaign - ‘Hope on the Horizon’
Join us for the workshops in the following locations: 
•	 UPDATED! Friday, September 24 - 6:30 p.m. - Holy Rosary 
Cathedral, 3125 13th Ave, Regina
•	 Saturday, September 25 - 10 a.m. - Sacred Heart Hall, Christ The 
Redeemer Parish, 1850 Spring Gate, Swift Current 
•	 Sunday, September 26 - following 11 am bilingual mass and light lunch 
- Our Lady of Assumption Co-Cathedral, 1st Ave E, Gravelbourg 
•	 Sunday, October 3 - following 11 a.m. mass and a light lunch -   Our 
Lady of Victories Parish, 306 Sussex Ave, Esterhazy

Visitation House Supported Through Queen City Marathon 2021
Fr. John Weckend ran in the first marathon in 2001 and since then has 
raised over $160,000 in support of Visitation House, an outreach centre 
for women in downtown Regina, under the auspices of the Archdiocese 
of Regina. Although Fr. John took a break from running a few years ago, 
he still organized a team to continue this wonderful work. This year, he 
has returned to run with the Holey Soles Team. Watch Fr. John’s message 
about this year’s run. To find out more about Visitation House, watch this 
video from the Director, Theresa Hilbig. Ways you can donate now: 
•	 Cash or cheques (payable to Visitation House) accepted after 

weekend Masses by CWL members or drop off at a Regina Catholic 
Church during office hours.  

•	 Interac e-Transfer through Archdiocese of Regina, using email 
address visitationhouse@archregina.sk.ca

•	 Mail cheques to Visitation House, 900 - 11th Avenue, Regina S4N 
0K7

The 300 – A Catholic Men’s Event - On September 24-25, at Holy Family 
Parish, we are planning to welcome Bear Woznick, Host of EWTN’s “The Bear 
Woznick Adventure” Radio Show, the syndicated “Long Ride Home” TV Series, 
and the author of the books: “Deep in the Wave: A Surfing Guide to the Soul” & 
“Deep Adventure: The Way to Heroic Virtue.” For more details and to register 
visit: made4greatness.ca

Praying for Priests Apostolate for the Archdiocese of Regina First Stage – 
Spiritual Motherhood for Priests
The idea of spiritual adoption of priests, where a woman adopts a certain priest 
as her spiritual “son” for whom she promises to pray, is not a new one; however, 
it was reserved only for nuns. In 2007, the Congregation of the Clergy, with the 
approval of Pope Benedict XVI, invited lay women to adopt priests as their spiritual 
sons, and to pray for them constantly, particularly before the Blessed Sacrament. 
In this Spiritual Motherhood of Priests, we try to imitate our Blessed Mother Mary, 
the first Mother of Priests, in her humility and sacrifice.  We adopt priests as our 
sons with the commitments of Eucharistic Adoration, daily prayers, and sacrifices 
to help our priest-sons give themselves to God more perfectly in being shepherds 
of their flocks, leading us all to heaven with them. Would you like to become a 
Spiritual Mother and “adopt” a priest to pray for him? For more information please 
contact: Shannon Novak at tnovak@sasktel.net or 306-585-1609.

LIFE CHAIN  - Please join us as we prayerfully witness to the dignity and 
importance of all life on Sunday, October 3, 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.  This year, we 
will be meeting on the West side of Albert St in the green space by the Large 
Grasshopper just off Leopold Cr. We will maintain protocols (if any), grab signs 
and distance out along Albert St for our hour of prayerful witness to LIFE. Please 
bring your own hand sanitizer and masks, if you wish to wear them. Due to 
restrictions, we are unable to offer food or drinks. Please park on the West side 
of Albert Street on or around Leopold Crescent and not in the Museum parking 
lot. 

Wîcihitowin Indigenous Engagement Conference
October 5 to 7, 2021- Virtual, online conference 
The 7th Wîcihitowin Indigenous Engagement Conference invites community 
organizations, governments and businesses to learn about inclusive 
representation of Indigenous people as employees, volunteers and decision-
makers. Within the context of the Truth and Reconciliation Commission’s Calls 
to Action, if you’re working towards respectful Indigenous engagement and 
inclusion in a community-based setting, this conference is for you.  Join us on the 
path to reconciliation. This year’s free online conference will explore the Seven 
Sacred Teachings that guide Indigenous People’s ways of knowing. Together, 
we can learn how these teachings can inform, heal, and support communities, 
organizations, governments, and businesses on their paths to reconciliACTION.
To Register: https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/wicihitowin-indigenous-engagement-
conference-tickets-167896251207

Aurora Living: Word & Creation
Star of the North Retreat Centre has launched an online/on-site signature, 
three-year program – Aurora Living: Word and Creation. Our emphasis is to 
deepen our relationship with Sacred Word and story from Christian and other 
wisdom traditions, and renew our relationships with Christ’s Spirit for the 
good of creation. Learn More at: https://www.starofthenorth.ca/programs/
aurora-living/ or download program brochure: https://bit.ly/2VnTKsL

Camp Monahan Harvest Supper - September 25th, 4:00 p.m. at Camp 
Monahan. Turkey dinner and Pumpkin pie. All proceeds go toward the Dining 
Hall Renovation. Adult tickets $50, Child (ages 10 and under) are $20, ages 5 
and under are free. Limited tickets available. For tickets, please contact 306-
522-1047 or campmonahan@sasktel.net

https://www.luthercollege.edu/university/alumni-friends/events/luther-lecture
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN__V8WGBYQT5-c1gCC6M8Zlg
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN__V8WGBYQT5-c1gCC6M8Zlg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LsV4tNpzgko
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LsV4tNpzgko
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3sLunY45eMM&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3sLunY45eMM&feature=youtu.be
http://made4greatness.ca
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/wicihitowin-indigenous-engagement-conference-tickets-167896251207
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/wicihitowin-indigenous-engagement-conference-tickets-167896251207
https://www.starofthenorth.ca/programs/aurora-living/
https://www.starofthenorth.ca/programs/aurora-living/
https://bit.ly/2VnTKsL




  Harvest 
Music Fest        
        Sunday September 26 
                   2:00 pm 
    Featuring various musicians: 
  accordion, fiddle, guitar, vocals 
                         St. Peter’s Church Hall 

                           Admission $10.00                                                                     

 refreshments    

 50/50                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 wheelchair accessible 

 masks optional 

 

 for more information call:  Patricia – 306 530 3075 

 



 

 

Dear Friends of Birthright, 

 

We continue to experience an extreme shortage of volunteers since the 
beginning of COVID. At the same time, there is an increase in clients 
ever since restrictions have been lifted. As a result, we need more 
volunteers ASAP. Please contact Birthright at 639-999-9429, 
BirthrightRegina@outlook.com or visit our website for more info:  

BirthrightRegina.org.     

 

 

We are also looking for a new Executive Director. This is a volunteer 
position with a stipend (paid). Work hours are flexible (aprox. 10/week). 
Please contact the office for more details. 

 

Thanks again for all the support. We are always accepting donations of 
maternity and comfy clothing for moms, as well as baby clothes and 
diapers. 



Life Chain 
Sunday, October 3, 2021 

from 2 – 3 PM 

Corner of Albert and College 
(Please do not park in the Royal SK Museum Parking lot) 

Regina, Saskatchewan 

Sponsored by: 

For more information, please contact us 
at 306-569-1985 or at rpla@sasktel.net. 

In 2020, there were approximately 1100 lives lost 

due to induced abortion in Regina at the General 

Hospital.  Join members of the pro-life community to 

prayerfully witness for the lives ended in abortion in 

Saskatchewan and around the world. 
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845 1st Ave., Regina, SK S4N 4M4 
Bus: (306) 525-9914  Fax: (306) 569-3886 

clementsprinters@sasktel.net 

 
 

To care for those who once cared for us is one of the 
highest honors . All inclusive, supportive Living 
Home/Personal Care Home, Level I, II & III care.               

Four Seasons Care Home @ 4121 Queen St., Regina.  

Call 306-586-8888 
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